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18" September 2019 MIGS/ADM/TI/PRC/SS/PS/2019-0135
Dear Parents/Guardians,
MIGS KEY STAGE THREE CURRICULUM EVENING

You are all cordially invited to attend our Key Stage Three Curriculum Evening on Tuesday
the 24" of September commencing at 15:30. Light refreshments for parents will be served in
the school hall from 15:15. The evening will conclude at around 17:00-17:30.

The event will start with a brief presentation from myself outlining why we have chosen the
Cambridge system and why we believe it gives students the skills they need for life, helping
them achieve at school, university, work and beyond. The presentation will be followed by a
tour of our classrooms where our specialist subject staff will be on hand to discuss our
curriculum in more detail, illustrate learner outcomes and provide a curriculum overview for
this term.

Many of you will have already read our curriculum guides featured on the parent portal, these
are in the process of being updated very soon.

So if you would like to find out how MIGS and the Cambridge International curriculum helps
our students become more confident, responsible, reflective, innovative and engaged, please
join us on the 24" September 2019.

In order to ensure we provide the correct amount of seating, refreshments and handouts,
please indicate your intended attendance below. Please ask your son or daughter to return
this slip to the respective form tutor at your earliest convenience.

parent/guardian of
(Parent name) (Student Name)

will / will not* be able to attend the curriculum presentation on the 24" of September 2019.
*delete as applicable

Signed Date

| hope to see you on the 24" September 2019.

Yours sincerely,
JOHN P BIRCH
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